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I worked hard to get rank choice voting passed in Portland and am very excited about 

the possibility in the state. Please pass this measure so that we can have more 

representative government. Rank choice voting means people don't have to spend so 

much money on campaigns. It means people will be more willing to take "risks" and 

vote for the supposedly "marginal" candidates that really represent them. It will create 

more diversity, whether geographic diversity, age diversity, income diversity, gender 

and sexuality diversity, educational diversity...maybe even food-preference diversity! 

(as a vegetarian, i kinda like that possibility.)   

 

Rank choice voting will make our democracy better and stronger and will encourage 

more people to vote. Please vote yes on Rank Choice Voting! 


